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Next Meeting – October 1, 2012 – 10:00am in Room 416 

 

On Tuesday September 4th, City Staff met with Tim Weber, Jeff Hazekamp and Jon 

Beckord to discuss the various planning documents that have been rendered, adopted, or 

conceptualized over the years for the downtown and riverfront. The meeting brought 

forth a lot of great ideas that have not been realized yet. Many that even City Staff was 

not aware of.  

 

At our next meeting we will: 

 Review the plans discussed with City Staff 

 Provide and Update on the Siker Acquisition 

 Provide and Update on the Parking Deck 

 

Most importantly, we will be discussing the “Next Steps” for the City’s Brownfield 

initiative including the application for a USEPA Brownfields Revolving Loan Fund 

Grant and the USEPA Area Wide Planning Grant. 

 

This will be a very important meeting to attend due to the last item on the agenda.  We 

hope everyone is able to attend. 

 

For any additional questions please contact Al Hulick @ 755-3059 or 

hulicka@ci.janesville.wi.us
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